
Hello fellow Lake Tomahawk Friends:


I hope to appeal to anyone who is concerned with ODNR and FEMA.


ODNR has requested that going forward, we have “one point of contact”.

As of now that “point of contact” person is me (Rich Veon). So, if you have any questions 
regarding ODNR/FEMA please contact me. I will be happy to share with you the latest 
information I have (which I do at every meeting).


We are trying to work positively with ODNR and not make this an “adversarial” situation.

I asked permission from ODNR to post their emails, and was recently given that permission.


Below is the exact part of the emails sent to me by ODNR:


“The only thing I ask is that we continue to have only a single point of contact between Lake 
Tomahawk and ODNR whether that continues to be me and you or any other board member 
that might take the role. This will just keep things a little more organized and there will be no 
confusion in the discussion. But since we have a lot of projects in the grant with many 
stakeholders, my time would be considerably allocated to responding to everyone so we 
figured it’s just better to have points of contacts. But anything you and/or your residents want 
to know, my goal is to get that information to you as quickly and acutely as possible.”


And, if I  do not know the answer to your question, I will contact ODNR, but PLEASE do not 
call/email them on your own.


I appreciate your cooperation with this matter.


Thank you,

Rich Veon

Conservation


